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DIRECTOR GENERAL CIRCULAR No. 06 OF 2022

TO ALL HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS: LIMPOPO PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT
ERRATUM OF THE ADVERTISED VACANT POST ON CIRCULAR NO. 06 OF 2022
ON THE ESTABLISHMENT OF THE OFFICE OF THE PREMIER.

The Limpopo Provincial Government (Office of the Premier) herein corrects the advert
which was e-mailed and circulated on all social media on Thursday dated 22" April 2022

with reference to the post of Messenger. Find hereunder the correction of the post:

NB: Candidates who have already applied need not re-apply.

BRANCH : CORPORATE MANAGEMENT

GENERAL REQUIREMENTS AND CLOSING DATE

1. Only shortlisted candidates will be required to submit certified copies of
educational qualifications, academic records, identity documents and a valid

driver’s license (where required) prior to or on the day of the interview process.

2. The closing date for submission has been extended to Friday, 20t May 2022 at
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MEDIA RELEASE
DATE: May 07, 2022

Only shortlisted job seekers in government required to submit certified copies
of qualifications

The Department of Public Service and Administration issued a circular to all national
and provincial departments advising that only shortlisted job applicants should be
required to submit certified copies of their educational qualifications and other relevant

documents.

Government job seekers are therefore not required to submit certified copies
qualifications with their applications, but must submit a duly completed Z83 application
for employment form, and a detailed CV.

The Acting Director General of the Department of Public Service and Administration,
Ms Linda Dludla, said that only shortlisted candidates should submit certified copies
to the Human Resource section on or before the day of the interview.

She said, the intention of this is to alleviate the administrative burden to Human
Resource sections but more importantly to minimize the costs for the applicants.

“It is in this regard that we encourage departments to request certified copies of
educational qualifications and other relevant documents ONLY from shortlisted

candidates,".

The Department of Public Service and Administration also provided guidance on
matters related to the completion of the Z83 application for employment in the said
Circular.

Ms Diudla said applicants who will not utilise the most recent Z83 form for employment
issued in line with Regulation 10, of the Public Service Regulations, 2016, will be
disqualified.

For more information contact: Director Communications: Moses Mushi (Mr) on
082 972 6595 or email at mosesm@dpsa.qov.za.

Issued by the Department of Public Service and Administration




